



Wentworth Day is back!

Open to all, we are expecting you in large numbers at the Community Centre on Sunday, **September 8** for Wentworth Day (86 Louisa Road). From **10:00 a.m. to 2:00 p.m.**, information booths will be present as well as unique creations from local artisans!

Good news: Drinking water testing kits are now available at the Municipal Office.

In case of rain, the event will take place inside the Community Center.

All the details!

GET READY!





It's back to school!

Students have recently started school. To do this, we ask you to adapt your driving and be extra vigilant on the roads. Above all, we remind you that you are required to stop when the bus's red lights are flashing.

Together, let's be careful for a safe return to school.

Let's be careful



Closing the cottages!

Before leaving for a long period of time, inform your neighbors so that they can monitor your home while you are away. Another tip is to clear the snow from your driveway to make the property appear occupied. Also, consider lighting the exterior of your home using a timer system.

Protect yourself

Municipal taxes

TThe due date for the third instalment is Monday, September 16.

Your payment can be made directly at the Town Hall (cash, cheque or Interac), by mail or online through your banking institution.